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Good Afternoon: 
 
On March 31, 2020, the City and County of San Francisco Department of Public Health issued an order, which, among 
other things, extended and tightened the shelter in place restrictions through May 3, 2020.    
 
See:  https://www.sfdph.org/dph/a lerts /files /HealthOfficerOrder-C19-07b-Shelte rInPlace-03312020.pdf 
 
Per the March 31 San Francisco Department of Public Health order: 
 

• All Essential Businesses must prepare, post, and implement a Social Distancing Protocol for each of their facilities 
in the County frequented by the public or employees.  The Social Distancing Protocol implemented by the Bay 
Area Headquarters Authority for the Bay Area Metro Center is attached to this notice. 

 
• Personnel who need to enter the Bay Area Metro Center to support the operations of an Essential Business 

should avoid entering the facility if they have a cough or fever; maintain a minimum six-foot distance from one 
another; sneeze and cough into one’s elbow; and not shake hands or engage in any unnecessary physical 
contact. 

 
Should you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact our office directly at (628) 220-2080. 
 
Regards, 
  
Building Management 
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